
From: Rebecca Booth [mailto:rebecca@leithplanning.co.uk]  

Sent: 29 January 2018 15:21 
To: LDFconsult 

Cc: Paul Arenson; Chris Plenderleith 
Subject: Re: Submission Version Epping Forest Local Plan 

 
  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Re:          Submission Version Epping Forest Local Plan 
  
Please find attached our representations to the current Local Plan consultation. We would be 
grateful to receive acknowledgement of receipt and to be kept appraised as the Plan progresses 
through the Examination. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Rebecca 
  
Rebecca Booth 
  
Associate Planning Director 
  
Leith Planning Limited  
  

  01253 795548 
  

  leithplanning.com 
       planning-objections.com 
    
  
14 South Clifton Street, Lytham, Lancs FY8 5HN 
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